

## **Theo Art School Studios Re-Opening:**

## Art Sessions and Classes at the Studios Guidelines and Information

This year marks Theo Art School's 28th Anniversary, and what a memorable year I may add! But we adapt and we are here for you and your family. Here are a few things you need to know right away.

During this pandemic, we have been following all of the guidelines and rules being given to us by the ND Health Department and Governor Burgum. We have been praying, pondering, and working to figure out how we can offer a safe environment for everyone. Know that Theo Art School is here for you! With all of this in mind, we have come up with modified attendance guidelines.

**REGISTRATION:** All registrations are online – no paper or in-person registration. You are welcome to register over the phone as well: 701-222-6452.

**SIGN-INS:** Sign-ins for all sessions at the studios will be online. If you are registering for a class at the studios, a link will be sent to you prior to the session. If we need to be aware of any special instructions or circumstances, please call us or email us.

**HAND SANITIZER:** We will have hand sanitizers at the studios. You are welcome to bring your own!

**FACE MASKS:** We encourage all participants to wear a fabric/washable face mask. If you do not own one, please let us know; ND Face Mask Warriors are donating masks to Theo Art School. Please know that the masks are optional, BUT – at Theo we are doing our part to protect each other. Join us!

**CLASS SIZE:** Class sizes will be limited to allow for social distancing. Seating will allow enough space in between. Staff will be handling all supplies.

**VIRTUAL ZOOMING INTO ART SESSIONS:** Virtual classes and family events will continue! Dates and times may be modified. We want you to feel safe and comfortable. And if you are not ready to be at the studios, we completely understand.

## **THEO OFFERS:**

- Safety first
- Online process
- Smaller-sized art sessions
- 10 years of experience!
- The same cost as the last 10 years!

Thank you for Sharing your Love of ART!

Contact information: https://www.theoartschool.org/contact

Liliana Norby, Volunteer Director

Jamie Hilderman, Volunteer Instructor